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In Reply Refer To:
Ms. Tanisha Hall HPP-TN

Director, Long Range Planning Division
Tennessee Department of Transportation
James K. Polk Building, Suite 900
Nashville, TN 37243

Subject: Federal Functional Classification System Changes
Dear Ms. Hall:

The Federal Highway Administration has reviewed your electronic submittal of the December
15, 2015, request of concurrence with Federal Functional Classification System changes for the
Johnson City Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization.

The Federal Highway Administration concurs with the Federal Functional Classification System
changes as depicted in the map and spreadsheet accompanying the March 30, 2016 addendum to
the request of concurrence.

If you have any questions regarding this concurrence, please call me at (615) 781-5767.

Sincerely,

Cor e N

Corbin Davis
Planning & Air Quality Specialist

cc: Mr. Larry McGoogin, Assistant Director of Comprehensive Planning, TDOT
Mr. David Lee, Assistant Director of Data Management, TDOT
Ms. Angie Midgett, Regional Planning Manager, TDOT
Mr. Stacy Morrison, Community Transportation Planner, TDOT
Mr. Jack Qualls, Community Transportation Planner, TDOT
Mr. Joe Roach, Transportation Specialist, TDOT
Ms. Lia Prince, Planning Supervisor, TDOT
Mr. John Hicks, GIS Technician Manager, TDOT
Mr. Bob Boutiette, GIS Technician Manager, TDOT



